
Public Meeting
Thursday, September 12, at 7:00pm

Patriot Hills Senior/Community Center: 19 Clubhouse Lane, Stony Point, NY
Town of Stony Point Sewage Treatment Plant Expansion

The Town of Stony Point has submitted an application to the New York State Department of Environmental 
Conservation (NYSDEC) for a permit to discharge water (NY-2A) for the Town of Stony Point Sewage 
Treatment Plant Expansion. A Public Participation Plan has been developed in accordance with NYSDEC 
Commissioner Policy 29, Environmental Justice and Permitting (CP-29). The purpose of this meeting is to 
inform the public about the project and to involve the community during the permit to discharge water 
application review process.

To attend the meeting on Zoom, use the link below: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/9953012387?pwd=QzYzYXU3TVdYcXAxaUtaSGNtbk1Zdz09&omn=82931

147755

Passcode: 

UhVP2y

Agenda:
Project Overview
Background
Scope of work
Project schedules
Community Impacts
Proposed Mitigation Measures
Questions and Answers

Your Attendance is Important!
Project personnel will be available to answer questions from the community. For additional information on 
the proposed project:

Contact: Karl Javenes by phone at (845) 786 2300 or by email at
KJavenes@townofstonypoint.org

Visit the repository at: https://www.townofstonypoint.org/spdes-document-repository

Contact the project liaison to request reasonable accommodation for a disability or interpreter services in a 
language other than English, so that you can participate in the call and/or to request a translation of any of the 
event documents into a language other than English.


